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Please support HB 3180.  This is what Oregon needs to meet our renewable targets, 

provide a diversity of income to our farming community residents, and create 

valuable jobs for Oregon workers. We need to raise the acreage thresholds for 

projects at the county level and eliminate the subjective and burdensome Goal 3 

exception process. Please give trust back to our counties and landowners to make 

the right decisions for their communities.  


